Gilgandra Public School Honesty & Courtesy



Principal Patricia Howard

P.O Box 19
Gilgandra NSW 2827
Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Telephone: (02) 6847-2043 Fax: (02) 6847-2304

12 August 2021

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

To celebrate Gilgandra Public School classes earning 10 PBL Lion Heads we have purchased an online interactive pantomime for the students to watch in their classroom on Friday 27 August.

During the day their teacher will be streaming the pantomime performance of Cinderella. This is an interactive experience that our students will find engaging. The students have been invited to dress up as their **favourite book character** to make the day more fun.

Yours Sincerely

5, Jardison

Sally Jordison
Instructional Leader K-2

